NOTICE

It has been observed that some residents are building walls of
firewood around their propane tanks. This is an extremely
dangerous practice!

Pagosa Fire Protection District, Colorado State Forest Service,
most insurance companies and regulatory agencies require a 30-
foot distance from propane tanks for structures or woodpiles. In
the event of a wildfire, a fence or shrubbery placed five feet away
from a propane tank will most likely never produce enough heat
to explode a tank.

A pile of cord wood or other heavy fuel will burn with enough
heat and of long enough duration to risk tank explosion.

Firewood is not an approved tank screening material! If you
have firewood stacked around your propane tank, please remove

it immediately.

Thank you for your concern to protect yourself and your
neighbors.
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